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P. J. Francis, Commissioner 
Insurance Department 
August_a, Maine 

Dear·~1r1 

June 16, 1941 

In Jte8l)ffl)S8 to you~ lettei- or June 6th• 
.relative to ·1tn1.l'm.lm i:'J.-or-;tum 'i'~ on 1'c,re,.::n 1naura.,,ce 
eompan:S.1u1• I • pleased to lbtoru ·you that. we 6N 
of tt.e opinion that tbe tax uaeaeed fo~ 1940• 
beir..p; uaeaaed on ;,,pi-11 let• 1941 and pa7able ·:q 
let,. should t•• pa.ta •. 

·l~te do ·net c~liev~ th.at tte repeal ot 
the law on Apr11 S0tl], 1 ,)-fl. 5e) doye atter- tho 
tu t--..ad been asHssed • would be a valid PO&!l<m 
to ~et\J.sa pa:,ment. 

SI.h :.a~ 
n1c. 1 

Sanford L. 1-·ogg 
J;,eputy ~lttomey ::ieneral 


